
SUGAR LAND POLICE DEPARTMENT  
 

Tow Truck Rotation List Pre-Application Meeting 

 

 

 

The City of Sugar Land will soon accept applications from tow truck companies to create 

a new rotation list for non-consent towing services.  The new rotation is expected to begin 

in July.  The City non-consent towing program is a two-year term.  A pre-application 

meeting will be held on May 16, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. in the Sugar Land Police Department 

training room to discuss the application requirements, selection process and answer any 

questions prospective applicants may have about the process.  All interested companies are 

highly encouraged to attend.  Due to limited space, we request only one representative from 

each company if possible. 

 

Please RSVP Linda Myers:   
281-275-2505 

  


